GORVESTON GREAT YARMOUTH NEST SAM EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER DRICHAIG AVIESON

E frances Longueros especiales



14th November 2018

Dear parent/carer,

I wanted to thank you all for your efforts on Monday with supporting children to wear costumes from 100 years ago. The event was such a success and importantly, children understood the importance of remembering those who have given their lives in all wars and conflicts. I look forward to Friday and Children in Need - spotty theme at Wroughton.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Craig Avieson

Executive Headteacher